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The California  legislature  has just  passed a sweeping  data  privacy  bill  that

establishes  new  protections  for  California  consumers  and  new  rights  to

California  authorities  to  fine  companies  for  non-compliance.   The legislation

goes into effect in 2020 and is certain to have a tremendous impact on data

protection  nationwide.   To  view  the  legislation  and  read  more  about  the

significance, please click below:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/in-aftermath-of-gdpr-california-passes-

consumer-privacy-act-of-2018/
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